

June 9, 2021

Dear 8th Grade Parents,

We are quickly approaching the end of the school year and are looking forward to celebrating with our 8th graders. This year, we have planned a drive through celebration to acknowledge them and celebrate their accomplishments over the past three years. The drive through event will take place at Bryant Middle School on Monday, June 14th from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m.

There will be a number of stations set up with items for our students (east parking lot). Bryant teachers and other staff members have signed up to greet students and hand out these items. The stations will be set up in the east parking lot next to the football field/track.

Station #1 PTA Goodie Bag

• Station #2 Bryant T-shirt & Cookie

• Station #3 Lawn Sign

Station #4 Awards & Certificates Folder

• Station #5 Kitchen Goodies

Parents should enter the school complex from Cherry Hill onto North Drexel (see map). North Drexel runs into the southside of the school. Parents will proceed around the east parking lot to pick up a number of keepsakes for the students. To help with the flow of traffic, we'd like students to participate during the following times:

6:00 - 6:30 p.m. Students with last name A - D
 6:30 - 7:00 p.m. Students with last name E - L
 7:00 - 7:30 p.m. Students with the last name M - Z

In addition, the PTA has arranged for a number of photo opportunities for the students on the westside of the school (Vernon Street). There will be a photobooth with a photographer who will take pictures of students and two additional lawn displays set up for students to take selfies or pictures using a personal device. Parents will need to park on the streets on the westside of the school and walk back to take these pictures. **Each student must be chaperoned by a parent in order to participate in the photo opps on the front lawn.**

Please be reminded that all participants must adhere to the Dearborn Schools Mitigation plan in order to keep everyone safe as we celebrate. As a quick reminder, everyone must:

- Observe 3 6 feet social distancing
- Masks must be worn by everyone while on school grounds
- Maintain proper hygiene



In addition to the keepsakes given to students during the drive through event, each student will be given a copy of the video recording of the 8th grade Honors Assembly that took place on Monday, June 7th. This will be shared with students and parents by email when the editing has been completed. This event highlights the accomplishments by students and showcases nine student reflection speeches. Thank you to Mr. Renko for coordinating this event.

To end the school year, we will honor our 8th graders by 'clapping' them out of the building. This will take place during dismissal on Thursday and Friday of the last week of school for students who are attending school in-person. All 8th graders should wear the Bryant shirt given to them during the drive through celebration on Monday for their last day of in-person school (June 17 or 18).

I appreciate the PTA for their continued support and the many teachers/staff members who have volunteered their time to make these events possible.

Sincerely,

Mr. Andrew Denison Principal

Dearborn Public Schools accept a parent's assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. For free help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for translation/interpretation Assistance.

827-3005 مُثِلَةُ مِنْ اللهِ مِنْ الرَّمْ اللَّمُ عَلَى الرَّمْ اللَّمْ عَلَى الرَّمْ اللَّمُ عَلَى الرَّمْ اللَّمُ عَلَى الرَّمْ اللَّمْ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللْمُعْلِيْ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللْمُعْلِمُ عَلَى اللْمُعْلِمُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى الْعَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللْمُعْلَى اللْمُعْلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللْمُعْلِمُ عَلَى اللْمُعْلِمُ عَلَى اللْمُعْلِمُ عَلَى اللْمُعْلِمُ عَلَى اللْمُعْلَى اللْمُعْلِمُ عَلَى اللْمُعْلِمُ عَلَى اللْمُعْلَى اللْ

French: Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour comprendre le contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 827-3005. Spanish: Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padré que él o ella necesita ayuda con el idioma si ni necesidad de corroboración adicional. Para obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por favor llame a la oficina de Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir asistencia de traducción / interpretación. Italian; Scuole Dearborn accettare l'affermazione di un genitore che lui o lei ha bisogno di assistenza lingua senza bisogno di ulteriori conferme. Per aiuto con la comprensione del contenuto di questo documento, si prega di chiamare l'ufficio Student Services 827-3005 per la traduzione / interpretazione di assistenza. Albanian; Shkolla DEARBORN pranojne pohimin e tè prindèrve qè ai ose ajo ka nevoje per ndihmé te gjuhés pa kërkuar vértetim shtesé. Për ndihme lire me kuptuar përmbajtjen e këtij dokumenti, ju lutemi telefonori zyrën e shërbimeve për studente 827-3005 për përkthim / interpretam ndihme. Romanian; Scolile orasului Dearborn accepta orice declaratie parinteasca care atesta nevoia copilul de assistenta cu limba engleza fara nici o dovada suplimentara. Daca aveti nevoie sa intelegeti acest document da-ti telefon la oficiul servicilor scolare la numarul 827-3005 pentru a primi asistenta cu translatia sau interpretarea lui. Urdu: المنافرة المنافرة المنافرة المنافرة المنافرة المنافرة المنافرة المنافرة المنافرة عرب المنافرة المنافرة عرب المنافرة المنافرة عرب المنافرة المنافرة المنافرة المنافرة ال







9 حزيران / يونيو 2021

أعزائي أولياء أمور طلاب الصف الثامن ،

نقترب بسرعة من نهاية العام الدراسي ونتطلع إلى الاحتفال مع طلاب الصف الثامن بإتمامهم مرحلة تعليمية أخرى. خططنا هذا العام للاحتفال بتقدير هم والاحتفاء بإنجازاتهم على مدى السنوات الثلاث الماضية عبر القيام بمسيرة سيارات. يقام الحدث في مدرسة براينت الإعدادية يوم الاثنين ١٤ حزيران/ يونيو من الساعة .. :٦ حتى ٣٠٠ ٢ مساءاً.

سوف نقوم بإعداد عدد من المحطات فيها بعض المواد المقدمة لطلابنا في (الموقف الشرقي). قام معلمو براينت والموظفون الأخرون بالتسجيل لتحية الطلاب وتسليم هذه العناصر. سيتم إنشاء المحطات في الموقف الشرقي بجوار ملعب كرة القدم / مضمار الجري.

حقيبة الأشياء الجيدة المقدمة من لجنة الأهالي PTA/	• المحطة رقم ١
حلویات و قمصان براینت	• المحطة رقم ٢
لافتة الحديقة	• المحطة رقم ٣
مجلد الشهادات و الجوائز	• المحطة رقم ٤

• المحطة رقم ٥ سلع المطبخ

يجب على الأباء دخول المجمع المدرسي من شارع شيري هيل إلى شمال دركسل (انظر الخريطة). يمتد شمال دركسل إلى الجانب الجنوبي من المدرسة. سيتجول أولياء الأمور حول موقف السيارات الشرقي لالتقاط عدد من التذكارات للطلاب. للمساعدة في تدفق حركة المرور ، نود أن يشارك الطلاب خلال الأوقات التالية:

- ٠٠: ٦ ٣٠: ٦ مساءً الطلاب الذين تبدأ أسماؤهم الأخيرة بالاحرف من A-D
- ٣٠: ٦ ٠٠: ٧ مساء الطلاب الذين تبدأ أسماؤهم الأخيرة بالاحرف E L
- · · · ٧ : ٧ · ٣ : ٧ مساء الطلاب الذين تبدأ أسماؤهم الأخيرة بالاحرف M Z

بالإضافة إلى ذلك ، رتبت لجنة الأهالي/ PTA عددًا من فرص التقاط الصور للطلاب على الجانب الغربي من المدرسة (شارع فيرنون). سيكون هناك منصة للتصوير مع مصور يلتقط صورًا للطلاب وشاشتين إضافيتين في الحديقة معدة للطلاب لالتقاط صور سيلفي أو صور باستخدام جهاز شخصي. يحتاج الآباء إلى الوقوف في الشوارع على الجانب الغربي من المدرسة والعودة سيرًا على الأقدام لالتقاط هذه الصور. يجب أن يرافق كل طالب أحد الوالدين من أجل المشاركة في التقاط الصور في الحديقة الأمامية.

يرجى الانتباه بأنه يجب على جميع المشاركين الالتزام بخطة مدارس ديربورن الرسمية للحد من انتشار الفيروس من أجل الحفاظ على سلامة الجميع أثناء الاحتفال. تذكير سريع ، يجب على الجميع:

- الحفاظ على مسافة ٣ ٦ أقدام التباعد الاجتماعي
- يجب على الجميع ارتداء الأقنعة أثناء تواجدهم في المدرسة
 - الحفاظ على النظافة المناسبة

بالإضافة إلى التذكارات التي تُمنح للطلاب أثناء الحدث ، سيتم إعطاء كل طالب نسخة من تسجيل الفيديو لجمعية الشرف للصف الثامن التي عقدت يوم الاثنين ، 7 حزيران/ يونيو. ستتم مشاركة هذا مع الطلاب وأولياء الأمور عبر البريد الإلكتروني عند اكتمال التحرير. يسلط هذا الحدث الضوء على إنجازات الطلاب ويعرض تسع خطابات تأمل للطلاب. شكرا للسيد رينكو لتنسيق هذا الحدث.



لإنهاء العام الدراسي ، سنكرم طلاب الصف الثامن من خلال "التصفيق" لهم خارج المبنى و ذلك خلال فترة الانصراف يومي الخميس والجمعة من الأسبوع الأخير من المدرسة للطلاب الذين يحضرون المدرسة شخصيًا. يجب على جميع طلاب الصف الثامن ارتداء قمصان براينت التي سيتم توزيعها عليهم خلال الاحتفال يوم الاثنين لغاية اليوم الدراسي الأخير (١٧ أو ١٨ حزيران /يونيو).

أتقدم بجزيل الشكر و الامتنان و التقدير من لجنة الأهالي لدعمهم المستمر والعديد من المعلمين / الموظفين الذين تطوعوا بوقتهم للتخطيط لهذا الاحتفال.

مع خالص الشكر

السيد أندرو دنسون مدير إعدادية براينت